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Week 3: Happy Hispanic Heritage Month!Week 3: Happy Hispanic Heritage Month!

Hispanic Heritage Month runs from September 15 to October 15 and celebrates Hispanic
Americans and their contributions to US society. To learn more about this community and
the history behind the term 'Hispanic', check out this podcast by Code Switch. Be sure to

check out IME's Hispanic Heritage Month programming as well!

 
For PDF versions of archived, visit the IME website or click this For PDF versions of archived, visit the IME website or click this linklink..

What's HappeningWhat's Happening

Here's what's in this week's IME Newsletter:

Hispanic Heritage MonthHispanic Heritage Month
Come Join GLU for a Noche de Baile!
Check out more Hispanic Heritage Month events!

IME EventsIME Events
Social Justice Tour RSVP
Calling all new BIPOC &/or First-Gen Students! Join GEM!

Ray Warren SymposiumRay Warren Symposium
Ray Warren Symposium Community Planning Meetings

https://open.spotify.com/episode/2qoNpABmLSxNS0jDf8jAkZ?si=76411fca1d6243db&nd=1
https://college.lclark.edu/student_life/multicultural_affairs/ime-newsletter/
https://media.giphy.com/media/7MIUT26hrGy76/giphy.gif
https://media.giphy.com/media/7MIUT26hrGy76/giphy.gif
https://media.giphy.com/media/7MIUT26hrGy76/giphy.gif
https://media.giphy.com/media/7MIUT26hrGy76/giphy.gif


Race Monologues Weekly Session
Call for Art - 20th Annual Ray Warren Symposium on Race and Ethnic Studies
Call for Student Research Showcase

More EventsMore Events
Community Dialogue: Can a Font Be Racist?
"Never to Swerve": Family and the Underground Railroad
Get Involved in Mixed LC
Awakened Awareness Info Session this Thursday
Possible Buddhist Group forming
LC Group Nap! Most Fridays, 12-5pm.
LC's BIPOC Legal Mentorship & Community Program's annual reception

Hispanic HeritageHispanic Heritage
MonthMonth

Come Join GLU for a Noche de Baile!Come Join GLU for a Noche de Baile!

Friday, September 28th
8:00-10:00pm
Tamarack Lounge

Gente Latina Unida will be hosting a
Noche de Baile on Friday, September
28th! Come enjoy a night of music,
dancing, and fun from 8pm-10pm! For
any song requests, please fill out the
google form linked below or through the
QR code. We look forward to seeing
everyone!

Request DanceRequest Dance
MusicMusic

Check out more Hispanic Heritage Month events!Check out more Hispanic Heritage Month events!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclmJaMcZAhlpLZWtyc6cE0w-Yd5617wk9hyoOMXOpOoYYKKA/viewform


IME EventsIME Events

Social Justice TourSocial Justice Tour

Wednesday, September 27
2:00-3:00pm
Meet in front of Frank Manor House

Join IME for a walk around campus to
discuss LC's history of activism. Topics
include York and Sacagawea, Vietnam
War protests, and recent activism.
Tours take about an hour.

RSVPRSVP
HereHere

Calling all new BIPOC &/or First-GenCalling all new BIPOC &/or First-Gen
Students! Join GEM!Students! Join GEM!

Come join the the Great Expectations
Mentorship (GEM) program! This program
is designed to provide a smooth transition
to new students who identify as students of

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4Qzo4GMyzVOJw1vlPc9wYoOSRZZ9GapYRXSRtmDGTSXy-RA/viewform


color and/or first-generation* to L&C by
connecting new students (mentees) with a
2nd-4th year LC student (mentor) for a
year-long mentorship program.

Sign up for GEM Here!Sign up for GEM Here!

Ray Warren SymposiumRay Warren Symposium

Ray Warren Symposium Community Planning MeetingsRay Warren Symposium Community Planning Meetings

We are so excited to collaborate with you all to organize and celebrate the 20th Annual
Ray Warren Symposium on Race and Ethnic Studies. The symposium will be held on
November 8–10, 2023 and we want to extend an invitation to you to our community
planning meetings.

There is no prior experience necessary when attending our planning meetings, so
everyone is encouraged to attend, and snacks will be provided! We appreciate any and all
ideas for this year’s symposium, Future Forward. We will be holding planning meetings on
the following Wednesdays: 9/13, 9/27, 10/11, 10/25, 11/1 in Miller 414 from 4:30-5:30
pm.

Race Monologues Weekly SessionRace Monologues Weekly Session

Started in 2002 between affiliated student
groups to cover experiences of race and
ethnicity at Lewis and Clark, Race
Monologues continues to be a space for
students of color to safely engage with
these topics as well as present them in a
form that is comfortable and unapologetic
at the end of the Ray Warren Symposium.
If community building, critical writing, or
art/poetry interest you, please come by
Thursdays at 7pm in Fowler!

Frequent attendance at Race Monologues
meetings are not a requirement to join at

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScb5qZ83VF_U8ZSzlOx_9JRAwrIq9jrAZYdeXXhrZHXegHMYQ/viewform


any part of the semester. Feel free to
come in even if you missed our
information session. We would love to see
you!

Reach out to racemonologues@lclark.edu
for any questions or to be added to our
Race Monologues 2023 email list!

Call For Art!Call For Art!

Calling all students, staff and
community members for art! The
Ray Warren Symposium on Race and
Ethnic Studies is accepting art
submissions for this year's art show.
Any and all materials/media are
welcome, from photography to fabric
and more! All art examining issues of
race and ethnicity will be considered
for the exhibit, but the RWS curators
especially welcome art engaging with
this year’s theme of “Future
Forward.”

Submission deadline: Monday,
October 16 at 5 pm Submit YourSubmit Your

ArtArt

Call for Student ResearchCall for Student Research
ShowcaseShowcase

The Ray Warren Symposium on Race
and Ethnic Studies is seeking student
research projects. We are seeking
L&C student presenters to share
their research (completed or still in
progress) from ALL departments and
disciplines, examining issues of race
and ethnicity! Follow the link below
to apply – we would love to
showcase your work.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKrjL59HFB4TIMZ3UKRVKWiAfwog1aJ3438mUiiiD5AoODMg/viewform


Submit YourSubmit Your
ResearchResearch

Submission deadline: Sunday,
October 15

More EventsMore Events

Community Dialogue: Can a Font BeCommunity Dialogue: Can a Font Be
Racist?Racist?

Wednesday, September 20
5pm
IME Suite

Can a font be racist? Join us on
Wednesday September 20th in the IME
suite at 5pm to learn about the history of
ethnic typefaces, specifically the “chop
suey” font (used in the late 19th c.). We
will learn about how the font is used to
perpetuate Asian stereotypes and
otherness and open up the space for
discussion. Food will be provided and no
prior knowledge is needed to attend!

 "Never to Swerve": Family and the "Never to Swerve": Family and the
Underground RailroadUnderground Railroad

Tuesday, September 19, 3:30-5:00
Diane Gregg Pavilion 
Speaker: Valerie Craigwell White, LC
Ombudsperson

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6xz6Y05sxTCPexj-X95x9pm5GplBSpAn4EfIrHVppsW-SrQ/viewform


Come hear about the role family played in
the informal 19th-century network that
developed into a system of people who
assisted freedom seekers headed to new
lives away from their enslavement. Valerie
will explore the importance of what have
come to be known as the Underground
Railroad stations, the locations--often
private homes--in which self-liberated
people were sheltered on their journeys.
She'll include attention to her ancestors
to reflect on how they were involved in
supporting her great great grandfather's
role helping folks get from one place to
another in Pennsylvania, Massachusetts,
New York, and Delaware.

Get Involved in Mixed LCGet Involved in Mixed LC

Do you identify as mixed or biracial? Get involved in Mixed LC as a space to make
connection and form a community. Mixed LC is seeking leadership for the 2023-2024
school year, as well as general members. Fill out the interest form below to be added to
our email list.

Mixed LC InterestMixed LC Interest
FormForm

Awakened Awareness InfoAwakened Awareness Info
SessionSession

Interested in learning or deepening
your mindfulness/meditation practice
and getting paid for it? Spiritual Life
is facilitating an 8 week wellness
workshop called Awakened
Awareness, a program developed by
Dr. Lisa Miller, a neuroscientist out of
Teachers College, Columbia
University. Dr. Miller's research
showed her students' rates of
depression, anxiety, and post-
traumatic stress decreased after the
program. Come check it out this
Thursday, 4:15-4:45pm in Gregg
Pavilion. Questions? Contact Hilary,
hmhiman@lclark.edu.

Possible Buddhist GroupPossible Buddhist Group
FormingForming

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1YJYDDqVbojXhCk0ZC8K5P-ZAd3htdFRYthWhZdaL6QU/prefill


A possible student organization
is forming and we want to hear
from you! This would be a non-
sectarian, inclusive group
recognizing the diversity within
Buddhism, and open to visits to
various temples and gathering
on campus.

Please reach out to Hilary
(hmhiman@lclark.edu) if
interested.

LC Group Nap!LC Group Nap!

Most Fridays, 12-5pm
Agnes Flanagan Chapel

The Center for Spiritual Life is hosting LC
Group Nap! This activity is Inspired by
the “Nap Bishop” Tricia Hersey and her
book Rest Is Resistance - a call to action
and manifesto centered in Black liberation
for those who are sleep deprived,
searching for justice, and longing to be
liberated from the oppressive grip of
Grind Culture. Come into the Flanagan
sanctuary and rest a while. Open to all.
Pillows, clean pillowcases, and blankets
provided, along with inspiring quotes for
your week!

LC's BIPOC Legal Mentorship & Community Program's Annual ReceptionLC's BIPOC Legal Mentorship & Community Program's Annual Reception

Thursday, September 28
6:00-8:00pm



Lewis & Clark Law School Amphitheater/LRC

The BIPOC legal mentorship and community program was created to provide support, networking
opportunities, and community to BIPOC-identified students at Lewis & Clark Law School. Learn
more about this program during the 2nd annual reception.

Please RSVP ASAP or before September 20, 2023, as we have capped the guest count for
catering purposes. We ask that if you RSVP, please make sure you attend the program since
other people may not be able to attend due to RSVP cut offs.

The program is open to all students (law school and undergraduate), alums, firms, nonprofits,
and other allies for BIPOC students and/or attorneys.

RSVPRSVP
HereHere

Visit the IME Suite: 9-5pm Monday to FridayVisit the IME Suite: 9-5pm Monday to Friday
If you want to meet with us, or need a place to study/hangout -- come to theIf you want to meet with us, or need a place to study/hangout -- come to the

IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler.IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler.

Interested in submitting something to be added to theInterested in submitting something to be added to the
IME Newsletter?IME Newsletter?

We know advertising is important for your clubs, organizations, and offices.
The IME office loves to help spread the word of awesome events and

opportunities. If you would like to submit something to be added to the IME
newsletter, please fill out the form below. The IME newsletter goes out every
Monday morning (or Tuesday if Monday is a holiday). All submissions to make
it into the weekly newsletter must be done by Monday at 8am or they will be

added to the following week's newsletter.

NewsletterNewsletter
SubmissionSubmission

 
Stay Connected with IME

 

Lewis & Clark College | 0615 SW Palatine Hill Rd., Portland, OR 97219

Unsubscribe multicultural@lclark.edu

https://law.lclark.edu/calendars/events/event/349794-2023-bipoc-mentorship-community-program
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4zyLjNi_4WVMn3HfuWzGN9Pq8VHYnhBxUHK8_YVqbccAJfA/viewform
https://www.instagram.com/ime_lc/
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